
7600: ACCESS CONTROL AND VIDEO MANAGEMENT  

The Board of Education has the responsibility to maintain and protect the property of the district and to

provide for the safety and security of its students, staff and visitors.  To meet this responsibility, the District

may utilize access control and video management systems at its facilities and in school buses and vehicles

used by the District.  The use of such access control and video management systems shall be subject to the

procedures promulgated by the Superintendent (or designee).
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